
From: Glenn Holt  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 12:38 PM 
To: memberinput@icc.org 
Subject: IECC 

  

I have been a member of BOCA and now a current member ICC. I participate in the Code Hearings and I 
am a voting member of Region Seven for Pennsylvania. I am writing to you in support and encouraging 
the ICC to support the Building Industry proposal to move the IECC to the existing ANSI process.  

  

Glenn Holt ICC # 5166480 

Building Official 

Marple Twp. 

gholt@marpletwp.com 

484-571-4157 cell 
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